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I oppose having to vote in person. Many people would not be able to vote. Elderly 

voters do not drive or maybe wouldn’t have a way to get to the voters booth to vote. 

When you have longer to vote by mail you can do it when it is convenient for you and 

you would not have to stand in lines to vote. Voting by mail 

It has worked very well for this state and we should keep it.  


